
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  1-13-24 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:20. Other officers present were Wes 
Stafford, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 14. 
 
Carl thanked Carlton and Paul for cooking catfish for lunch. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation on “engine out” and showed a video about a Cessna 
210. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the December minutes be accepted, Wes seconded it, and it was 
approved. 
 
Guests included John Snazell, an I/A at Hawkins Airport; Tina Fabian, Dann’s wife; and 
Garrett Beard who joined with Carl Fox as his sponsor. 
 
Boyd put lime on the runway since the last meeting and will spray for weeds in March. 
 
A visibility ball marker will cost $306.  Lights on a pole will cost $10 per month per light. 
 
Boyd got two estimates for gas.  Boyd and Carlton got two refrigerators and two stoves for 
a really great price. 
 
Randy requested that members be prepared at the February meeting to discuss drone 
usage by club members.  
 
Dr. Bob moved that we adjourn at 12:33. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


